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THE CITY OF TORONTO
MUNICIPAL CLERK

100 QUEEN ST. W.
TORONTO, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Municipal Clerk;

I would like to request a letter of non-objection, in accordance with the Liquor Licence Act, for a
Temporary Extension, which I have applied for from the A.G.C.O.

The information regarding this Temporary Extension is as follows:

The event will take place in the parking lot area adjacent to the premises known as AN SIBIN PUB,
located at 709 Queen St. E. Toronto, Ontario.  The Liquor Licence Number is: 203115

The event will run from 11am until 1am on Friday March 15, 2013. The event will run from 11am until
1am Saturday March 16, 2013 as well as from 11am until lam on Sunday March 17, 2013. All
by-laws regarding noise will be adhered to.

The Temporary Extension is to accommodate an event for St. Patrick’s Day celebrations.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact my representative, Mr. R.J. (Bob) Plouffe at
(905) 979-6888
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